Principal’s Message

Dear Scholars,

“Confidence is preparation. Everything else is beyond your control.” - Richard Kline.
Greetings from Scholars Indian School.

What an unprecedented year has passed by and we have faced it courageously. First of all, let us take this
opportunity to congratulate you all for the bravery that you have shown to face and overcome this challenge.
A highly unlikely year, which couldn’t be even thought about before, in the history of mankind, is what we all
have been through. As students and teachers especially, this challenge was at its zenith when we decided to go
online and continue with our academic year. The challenges were many but when the academic year is getting
over, We are proud about each and every one of you for standing by us in fulfilling the vision of reaching you.
[t was your sheer determination to get educated that helped us achieve the unachievable. The year has indeed
hurt everyone in many ways but if focused on thrives; it has made all of us more grounded with compassion
and empathy.

Going online was looked at with suspicion and self-doubt. But after one year, we are proud of you children for
utilizing the digital opportunities for your self-growth: from helping your parents and teachers in resolving the
digital challenges to becoming you-tubers and gamers. You have accomplished a great deal.

Now we have reached the end of the academic year with the biggest task, Exams. Children, don’t be stressed
about it instead take it as a challenge. It is a great opportunity for you to realize your own subject knowledge
growth and to check your limitations. Take every bit of the topic seriously and understand it. Go that extra
mile and refer related and useful sites as you are already a digital native. Utilize the time properly and work hard.
Visualize your goals and focus on them. They say ‘better late than never’. You have ample time to prepare to

the core. Create an achievable daily task and work 1t out. Success is on the way.

You all have a brave fighter inside you and the last year has already proved it beyond doubts. Just unleash the
bravery to achieve your academic goals as well.

WE, the entire Scholars’ team, are here to wish you all the very best for the entire positive tasks that you undertake
in your life.

Once again we wish you all good luck in your future endeavours. Be confident enough to touch the heights of
success. “With confidence, you have won before you have started.”

-

Prof. M. Abubaker
Principal
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